
       
                                                                            
 
 

    Friday 12th February 2021   

  

Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,  
 

 

What a wonderful week it has been. We have been overwhelmed with the work that has been completed for our ‘Express Yourself’ theme. 

We have loved seeing your entries for the ‘Smarties Bake Off’ along with photos of your self-portraits and bridges along with lots of other 

activities from the week. Thank you for taking part in the activities and we hope it has been a welcome change of pace to end a hectic 

half term. After half term we will be continuing in the same way providing online learning for children on Teams. This will begin on the 

first Monday back after half term following the same timetable.  

We hope you all have a lovely and safe half term.  

 

 

 

 

Message to Families that have been attending school.  

Please be aware of the following information regarding positive COVID cases during the February Half Term break: 

 

• Where a pupil tests positive for coronavirus (COVID-19), having developed symptoms more than 48 hours since last being in school, 

the school should not be contacted immediately. Parents and carers should follow contact tracing instructions provided by NHS Test and 

Trace. If any required isolation will impact on your child being able to return to school on 22nd February 2021, please notify the school 

by email before term begins admin@ourladysprincethorpe.co.uk  

 

• For the first 5 days after teaching ends (up to and including Wednesday 17th February 2021), if a pupil tests positive for coronavirus 

(COVID-19), having developed symptoms within 48 hours of last being in school, please send an email to 

headteacher@ourladysprincethorpe.co.uk and leave your contact details so that school can assist in identifying close contacts and 

advising self-isolation, as the individual may have been infectious whilst in school.  

 
Workers of the Week 
 

Workers of the Week  

 

 

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Whole Class Whole Class Whole Class Whole Class Whole Class Phoebe  Bethany 

Well done to everyone that played in the league this week for Spelling Shed and Times Tables Rocks Stars! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spelling top 5 on spelling shed 
are: 

1st Clara 
2nd Maddie 
3rd Katie 
4th Austin 
5th Poppy H 

  

 Top Class: Year 3! 
Y2- Lucia                   
Y3- Delilah  
Y4- Sebastien  
Y5- Poppy-Louise  
Y6- Ruari  
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